
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you about changes to the Y7 pastoral team that will take effect from Monday 6th February. 
 
The Year 7 school will now become part of the Key Stage 3 Team, led by Miss Sheldon as highlighted below. 
 
Mrs Malson will now be leading on Personal Development across the College.  
 
There will continue to be a dedicated pastoral team for each year group (Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9) that will 
focus on your child’s welfare and academic progress. Form Tutors will continue to be a consistent daily point of 
contact for students and their parents; any concerns should be relayed to them in the first instance. 
 
The Key Stage 3 Team is shown below:   

 
 

YEAR 7 
Head of Year                   Mrs. Robinson 
Assistant Head of Year   Mr. Mills  
Student Wellbeing          Miss. White 

 
YEAR 8 
Head of Year                  Mr. Cousins  
Student Wellbeing         Mrs. Woodcock 

 
 

YEAR 9 
Head of Year                  Mr. Trainer 
Student Wellbeing         Ms. Gibson 

 
 
 
Finally, can I thank you on behalf of the college for your continued support. It is the partnership between 
students, parents/carers and the college that will enable your child to be successful and we are committed to 
working closely with you to support your child.   
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Miss Winterburn  
Associate Vice Principal – Standards  

Assistant Principal – Head of KS3 Pastoral – Miss. Sheldon 

Assistant Principal – Deputy to KS3 Pastoral – Mr. Middleton 

Assistant Principal – Deputy to KS3 Pastoral & Attendance – Mr. Irving  


